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" ... The two days were a great success, even though the 
weather was poor and the conditions were rough - we had to 
change the route for both the Triathlon and the Super Serious 
Swim at the last minute, but everyone managed to complete 

the races.  The atmosphere was incredible and we are 
incredibly proud of each and everyone of you.  The Little 
swimmers all completed the course, and even helped each 

other out of the water at the end.  A tear jerking moment for 
all watching."  
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